
Dear Council,

I have received information of plans relating to the above address. The information 
states that the plans breach height regulations by 2 meters and parking by 5 spaces. If 
this is correct the plans can not be approved. I have lived here for 32 years and 
development has far exceeded the infrastructure of the area. Parking is especially a 
nightmare. Any new developments must be within council regulations which are very 
generous for this area.

Kind regards,

Paul Cook
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